Reminder that the EMCHA/NCHA show March 28 at Flash Bar Farm will begin at
11 am. Also a reminder to those showing with us for the first time to have your
NCHA membership card and horse registrations in order.

Any questions call Paul Dopuch: 573-690-4477

See more horse show information on www.mohorseshows.com.



